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Courses Accepting Students from Other Departments 

Amended and approved at the NCU Academic Affairs Meeting on June 20, 2018 

 

Article 1   

 

The National Central University (hereinafter referred to as NCU) Regulations for 

Subsidizing the Courses Accepting Students from Other Departments (hereinafter 

referred to as the Regulations) are established to encourage each department / graduate 

institute to increase the number of students who take a double major, minor, and second 

specialty, and who are in interdisciplinary undergraduate programs to take courses 

provided by each department / graduate institute. 

 

Article 2   

 

The students from other departments referred to in the Regulations include students 

who take a double major, minor, and second specialty, and students in interdisciplinary 

undergraduate programs (students taking intercollegiate courses). 

 

Article 3   

 

The subsidies shall be granted in accordance with the regulation in this article (Article 

3). Depending on the conditions of the funding sources, the sum of the subsidies may 

be subject to adjustment. The subsidies are based on the number of credits taken by 

students from other departments and are given to the departments / graduate institutes 

that accept such students. 

 

Article 4   

 

The calculation of the subsidy: the standard amount is given to a full-time faculty 

member teaching a class of fifty students. Staff at the Division of Curriculum will 

calculate the subsidies of the semester and allocate the funding to the departments / 

graduate institutes that accept students from other departments. 

 

Article 5   

 

The funding of the subsidies comes from governmental funding. 



Article 6   

 

The regulations has been implemented since the 107th academic year upon approved of 

the NCU Academic Affairs Meeting. 

 


